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Editing the Deadline to apply for the 7th Session 

of HLAP 

 The Program of Continuous Improvement and 

Qualifying for Accreditation (PCIQA) - Project 

Management Unit of Higher Education (PMU) 

announces that the deadline to apply for the 7th 

Session of HEI Labs Accreditation Project has been edited to be on Sunday 

18/11/2012 due to the synchronize of the beginning of the new hegira Year 

with the deadline on Thursday, 15/11/2012. 


